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President 

Abby Taylor-Silva 
Treasurer 

Joe Grainger 

Secretary 

Brenda Granillo 

President Elect 

Mark Kooiman 

Vice President 

TBD 

Past President 

Anne C. Leach 

Programs 

Luis Alvarez 

Membership 

Meryl 

Rasmussen 

 

Club Service 

Tiffany DiTullio 

Vocational 

Service 

Paul Powers 

Community 

Service 

John Haupt 

 

New Generations/ 

Youth 

Mali Cuda 

 

At Large – Service  

Nick Pasculli 

 

Programs 

Committee 
Public Image & 

Communication 

1. Newsletter 

2. Public 

Relations 

3. Social media 

Nicole Pettit 

 

Vocational 

Awareness 

within the 

Club 

Intl Service 

Committee 

Laura 

Pruneda  

 

 

Project 

Review 

 

Salinas HS 

1. Interact 

2. Awards 

3. Camp Royal 

4. Grad Pizza 

5. 5th Quarter 

Membership 

Committee 

1. Recruitment 

2. Candidate 

Review 

3. Classification 

4. Orientation 

5. Mentoring 

6. Retention 

 

International 

Service 

Paul Farmer 

 

Downtown Vibrancy 

Teri Belli 

Pigs, Pinot & More 

Lorisa McKelvey Daye 

Foundation 

Joe Grainger 

Fellowship 

1. Wine Down 

2. Outings 

  - Golf 

  - Family Picnic 
 

John Musni 

Community 

Service 

Projects 

 

MT Toro HS 

1. Awards 

2. BBQ 

SA Kettle 

Drive 

 
SS Clothing 

Drive 

 
Immunization 

Drive/ Other 

Vax Clinic 

 

Sergeant at Arms 

Mike McGirr 

 
Invocation 

Ari Entin 

 

Photos 

Bob 

Kasavan 
House & 

A/V 

Luis Alvarez 

 

Song 

Ad hoc 

 

Executive 

Committee/Club 

Administration 

Anne C. Leach 

Joe Grainger 

Brenda Granillo 

Abby Taylor-Silva 

Mark Kooiman 

 

2022-2023 

Vocational 

Awareness 

with Youth 

Services 

Collaboration 

with Vocational 

Services 

1. Service Commitment 

2. Trail, Park & 

Downtown Clean Ups 

3. Tree Planting 

4. Artwork 

 

Rodeo 

Concessions 

Relay for Life 

Plaza Rotario 

Centennial 

Project 

Public Image 

Lorisa 

McKelvey 

Daye 


